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education SERVICES

Executive Director: 
Tony McDaid
ST VINCENT'S PRIMARY SCHOOL   -   Headteacher  Eileen Tompkins                                                               1st April 2022
Dear Parent/Carer
On behalf of all the staff I want to wish you and your families a very happy and relaxing holiday and a happy and holy Easter when it comes. Thank you for all your support during a term which has seen us work through the challenges of yet another Covid surge.

Huge thanks to the Parent Council for support in providing the Confirmation celebration, organising the Krispy Kreme fundraiser, fundraising for new strips for our football teams and organising more events for the new term. More details to follow.
Thanks also to Fr Romanus for his work as our parish priest. He has been most obliging, helpful and supportive. We were very grateful that he gave his time to celebrate Reconciliation with every child in preparation for Easter. He welcomes all our families for Sunday Mass and hopes to see our families for Easter.

Today your child will receive their School report and we look forward to seeing you for the face to face Parents Meeting during next term.
On our return to school you will have the opportunity to purchase a school hoodie for your child via Parent pay at a cost of £12. We will provide free hoodies for families who receive assistance through our Pupil Equity Fund.  Looking forward to seeing all our children enjoy wearing their hoodie on PE days. Please ensure your child wears full school uniform on return to school.

We wish Mrs. Claire Steels our warmest good wishes as she begins her Maternity leave today and look forward to sharing her good news on our return.
School will re-open on Tuesday April 19th at 9am. It's a very full term ahead with transition events, first Holy Communion and many more celebrations to enjoy, including the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. We intend to include this historic event as a particular focus for teaching and learning. 

Kindest Regards 

Eileen Tompkins 
Crosshouse Road  Greenhills  EAST KILBRIDE  G75 9DG  Telephone 01355 241649  

  e=mail: gw14stvincentsht@glow.sch.uk
An Equal Opportunities Employer
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